
 

 

March 20, 2020 

 

Dear Valued General Atomics (GA) Supplier,  

The health, safety and well-being of our employees, customers, community and 
suppliers are our top priorities as we provide continued support and service to our US 
government and non-government customers. As you are aware, California Governor 
Gavin Newsom has issued Executive Order N-33-20 on March 19, 2020 regarding the 
COVID-19 situation. The California Department of Public Health has ordered all 
individuals living in the State of California to stay home or at their place of residence 
except as needed to maintain continuity of operations of the federal critical 
infrastructure sectors, as outlined at https://www.cisa.gov/identifying-critical-
infrastructure-during-covid-19. Under this Order, GA is continuing business operations in 
order to maintain continuity of operations of the federal critical infrastructure sectors. 

Consistent with the Governor’s guidance, GA will continue to support the essential 
products and services required to meet national security commitments to the Federal 
Government and the U.S. Military. The Department of Defense has issued a 
memorandum to the Defense Industrial Base (DIB) and reiterated the need for the 
“Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce” to maintain normal work schedules during 
this time. Please review the attached memorandum and support our customer, as 
requested. 

GA is closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation and advising employees and 
stakeholders to take necessary precautions for health and safety. Please refer to 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC) for additional information, updated recommended 
medical protocols and news regarding any announcements from state or federal 
authorities. 

Thank you for your hard work and efforts to operate our business, which is vital to our 
country.  
 
Nothing in this correspondence is, or is intended to be, understood or relied upon as 
direction or authority to deviate from any of the terms and conditions of any Order. 
 

General Atomics 
 

Reference: Memorandum for Defense Industrial Base, Subject: Defense Industrial Base 
Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce 
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